This announcement is sent on behalf of Dean Allison

It gives me great pleasure to announce that Romantfia Descartes Aas been
selected for the Faculty's zo13 Most Valuable Person Award.

In selecting Romantfia for the award this year, we recognize Aer unconditional
commitment and continual support for students, fer dedication to patient care,
fer ovganizational skills in running the Summer Clinic and Aer striving to
perform excellent work for the Faculty.

Congratulations, Romantfa, for your Aard work and for making the students’
clinical experience at the Undevgraduate Teaching Clinic so special



